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November 14, 2022

To: Common Council
From: Jeremy Walvoord, Fleet Manager

Re: Request to Award the RFQ #QE-22-8 to Brown Equipment Company for a 2022
Combo Jetter/Vac truck as net quoted at $504,695.40

| recommend awarding this quotation in the amount of $504,695.40 to Brown Equipment
Company. Brown Equipment Company met all the specification requirements designed by the
City of Manitowoc’s Fleet Manager, based on the input and recommendations from the City’s
streets department sewer crew.

Proper maintenance and functionality of this piece of equipment is crucial in the choice of the
Brown Equipment Company truck over McQueen Equipment.

McQueen Equipment did not provide the city with an official Jetter/Vac combo truck build sheet with
their quotation number. When reviewing both quotes side by side with all the equipment required on
this truck, McQueen’s budget number changes and is higher than the quote from Brown Equipment
Company.

After reviewing both quotes, I’'m confident that Brown Equipment Company will ensure the City of
Manitowoc will receive a Jetter/Vac combo truck built to the specifications.
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